From the Regius Professor of Medicine, Oxford.
9th Dec. 1912.

Dear darrison,

i I was very glad to see youf notice of Fletcher in the Journal,
Ult and I picked out ome or two things from it for the notice I have
- written for the Bristol Journal.

I shall be very glad of the historieal catalogue, which will
be quite useful. I will send the notice to Captain Robert Fletcher.

Sincerely yours,

Wm. Osler.
13, Norham Gardens. :

coSAR/ 114, 125

iy

,,
S

g S

izt

AP

# o ke



